
 

Event and Attendee Safety 

 

The October program 
focused on the timely subject 
of personal and event 
attendee safety. 

Deputy Dean Crump of the 
Leon County Sheriff’s Office 
gave the group tips on how to 
keep themselves safe in 
today’s increasingly 
dangerous world.   

Deputy Crump has 18 years 
of on the job experience.  His 
Bachelor’s Degree in 
Criminology is from Florida 
State University and he 
specializes in interpersonal 
communications and 
personal interaction training. 

Deputy Crump emphasized 
the importance being aware 
of your surroundings and 
limiting opportunities as the 
keys to personal and group 
safety.   

Thank you to Deputy Crump 
and the Leon County Sheriff’s 
Office for this important 
presentation.  
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 Wanted:   

Donations for the November Fundraising Auction!  Do you have 
items around the house that you bought and never used?  Or 
received a gift that just wasn’t you? Do you make jewelry, 
pottery, paint or take fabulous photos?  This is an opportunity for 
you to support the Florida Capital Chapter of SGMP.  Donations 
are needed for the upcoming auction. Suppliers are also 
welcome to donate overnight stays, gift baskets, meals, or 
meeting space.  Remember you don’t need to be a member to 
donate.  

The money raised at the auction and other fundraising events 
help to provide scholarships to members to attend the national 
convention and cover other chapter expenses.    

To donate, contact Susan Tobin at (941) 769-0655                                                                                        
or susan.tobin@charlottecountyfl.gov 

Donations forms must be received no later than Monday, 
October 30th. 

 

Deputy Dean Crum (below) 
of the Leon County Sheriff’s 
Office presented on the 
timely topic of safety.  



 

 

 

 

 

Thank you Betty Ann Lewis and Wyndham Orlando Resort International Drive for sponsoring 
our October meeting!   We appreciate all the members that attended with a special shout out 
to Amy Brown and Leola Cleveland for manning the registration table.  A final thank you to 
member Susan Tobin for making the arrangements for the location, food and speaker.  See 
everyone in November! 
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Sponsor Spotlight  
 

Wyndham Orlando Resort International Drive,                                                     
8001 International Drive, Orlando, Florida, 32819, 407-351-2420 
http://www.wyndhamorlandoresort.com/  
An enclave of contemporary comfort, in America’s most popular destination, 
Wyndham Orlando Resort International Drive places families, working guests, 
groups and couples at the center of the “New Orlando” – discover the difference 
of reimagined hospitality.  

 
Contact Betty Ann Lewis at balewis@wyndham.com to make arrangements for your 
events.                           

 

 

Chapter Events  

November 14, 2017                                                                                                  
5:30 – 7:00pm 
Program – Fundraising Auction 
Location: Hotel Duval  
Sponsor:  Hilton Daytona Beach Oceanfront Beach  

 

December 5, 2017 
5:30-7:00pm 
Program: Holiday Party and Raise your Spirits Fundraiser 
Location: Marie Livingston’s Steak House 
Sponsor: Plaza Resort and Spa 

 

 

 


